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If you have any questions as the Authority implements the approved Plan, then please contact
me at (614) 728-53567 or ernest.stall@epa.ohio.gov.

Sincerely,

Ernie Stall
Environmental Specialist 3
Division of Materials and Waste Management

Enclosure:  Director’s Final Findings and Orders

cc (with enclosure):
Marcie Kress, Executive Director, Summit Akron Solid Waste
Authority (dba ReWorks)
Jarnal Singh, Environmental Supervisor, DMWM-NEDO






Summit Akron Solid Waste Management Authority
Director’s Final Findings and Orders
Page 2 of 3

3.

10.

Pursuant to ORC Section 3734.56, the board of trustees of a regional SWMA with
an approved solid waste management plan that contains a planning period of
fifteen or more years is required to submit an amended solid waste management
plan that complies with the requirements in Divisions (A), (B), (D), and (E)(1) of
ORC Section 3734.53 to the director of Ohio EPA on or before the fifth year
anniversary of the date the existing solid waste management plan was approved.

The Authority’s existing solid waste management plan was approved on May 29,
2014 and covers a planning period of fifteen or more years. The Authority’s draft
amended solid waste management plan was due to Ohio EPA on May 29, 2019.

On October 8, 2019, Ohio EPA received a draft amended solid waste management
plan from the Authority’s Board of Trustees.

Pursuant to ORC Section 3734.55, the director of Ohio EPA is required to provide
the policy committee of a SWMD with a written, nonbinding advisory opinion
regarding a draft solid waste management plan and any recommended changes
to it that the director considers necessary to affect its approval.

On November 22, 2019, Ohio EPA mailed a written, nonbinding advisory opinion
concerning the draft amended solid waste management plan received on October
8, 2019 to the Authority’s Board of Trustees.

Pursuant to ORC Section 3734.55, the board of trustees of a regional SWMA is
required to submit a draft solid waste management plan that was ratified in
accordance with the criteria established in Division (B) of ORC Section 3734.55 to
the director of Ohio EPA to be reviewed for compliance with Divisions (A), (B), (D),
and (E)(1) of ORC Section 3734.53.

On November 25, 2020, Ohio EPA received a ratified, draft, amended solid waste
management plan from the Authority’s Board of Trustees.

The director has determined that the Authority’s ratified, draft, amended solid
waste management plan complies with Divisions (A), (B), (D), and (E)(1) of Section
3734.53 of the ORC.

V. ORDERS

The Authority’s ratified, draft, amended plan that Ohio EPA received on November
25, 2020 is hereby approved.






